Nov 30, 2011

Jason King Nevada Division of Water Resources, 901. S. Stewart St., Suite 2002 Carson City, NV 89701

Subject: A 300-Mile Pipeline is Not the Answer.

Dear Jason King,

Great Basin National Park is an extraordinary place--remote, scenic, and treasured by millions of Americans who value our national park system. Plans to pump millions and millions of gallons from the park's vast ecosystem greatly threaten what is special about this place. I belive we should think about conservation insted of agressive tacticts that would possibly destroy this beautiful landscape.

Thank you for your consideration. sincerely,
Jesse Daniel
2983 Tisbury Dr. #D
Henderson, NV 89052

Sincerely, Mr. Jesse Daniel

2011 DEC -2 AN IO 15